Symposium Status.

2005 at Indian Lakes - Chicago

Many thanks should be given to Joe Gregar and his chairs for assembling a strong symposium program. At time of writing the number of registrations is good and we are on the way to meeting the room block. The group is still very slow to make hotel registrations.

2006 in Manhattan – California

Jim has assembled his chairs and has been working with the drayage company to design the exhibits area setup. This site does have a smaller exhibits area than we are accustomed too, the Regular/Junior workshops will share a portion of the Ballroom.

2007 -

The Canadian Section has agreed to host a Symposium; we are targeting 2007 as the date. The Chair for the Canadian Symposium is Mark Trent of Pegasus. The symposium is very early in the planning; they are targeting Niagara or Toronto as possible locations. I am continuing to work with the Southwest section in regards to the possibility of holding a symposium; hopefully by the Nov BOD meeting we will have a better idea.

Due to other Society commitments, I will be working with Dan Wilt over the next year to assist as symposium coordinator.

Ron Bihler Symposium Coordinator